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MEDIA RELEASE
Inquiry into the ACT’s heritage arrangements – extension of submission deadline
On 14 February 2023, the Standing Committee on Environment, Climate Change and Biodiversity (the Committee) agreed to extend the deadline for submissions to its Inquiry into the ACT’s heritage arrangements to close of business 31 March 2023. The Committee hopes that this extension will allow for extra time for stakeholders to prepare a submission.
The Terms of Reference for the inquiry are available at: https://www.parliament.act.gov.au/parliamentary-business/in-committees/committees/eccb/inquiry-into-ACTs-heritage-arrangements 
Information about how to make a submission is available at: https://www.parliament.act.gov.au/parliamentary-business/in-committees/Getting-involved. 
16 February 2023
STATEMENT ENDS.

For further information please contact:

Committee Chair, Dr Marisa Paterson MLA on (02) 6205 1448 
A/g Committee Secretary, Ms Miona Ikeda (02) 6205 0199 or at LACommitteeECCB@parliament.act.gov.au 

